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I am asking for you support for the Pond Mountain Project.  Early successional growth is needed so much in this area to support Grouse and Woodcock as well as so many other species. It is critical that we have different growth and habitat to support different species. This was done naturally with wild fire and now it is up to us to continue the disturbance.  Please consider this

Thank you,
Russell Stone
Huntsville, Alabama
Sent from my iPhone
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